
This is mounted on the wall over my desk. I see it constantly. It's sad that the Oregon legislature 
is a living embodiment of what should be a 'tongue in cheek' colloquialism. 
 

 
 
SB 941 is a poor solution in desperate search of a problem. 
 
'Truths' and 'facts' do not support such measures. Only self-serving 'opinions' do. 
 
Serve the people... not your 'opinions'. 
 
Robert B. Beers 
An Oregonian for Oregonians (not 'politicians')  
 


